The Maine Chapter AMC ExCom met at Freeport McDonalds at 6:30 PM on December 14th, 2006 with Chair, Peter Roderick presiding.

Present were Keith C , Denise C, Peg N, Joleen R, Erin W, Laura F, Peter B,  Evelyn S. Spencer M( by computer) and Wyman Briggs. 

1. The minutes of the October meeting as submitted by Evelyn S. were approved.

2. Peter announced that the annual AMC meeting will be held on 1/27/06 with Open House at Joy St on 1/26.

3. Jane Danielson was elected to the ExCom as Conservation Vice-Chair.

4. Peter suggested an order for more Chapter T-shirts, and that the price be increased to $12.

Action taken. Peter will ask Dale to purchase 175 shirts.

5. Since Denise (Treasurer) was not present, Peter will look into the request for $4000 from AMC for the newsletter budget.

6. Sno-Fest will be held in Greenville on February 10th. Brian Courtois will lead a day trip into Little Lyford camps.

7. Laura and Peter led a discussion of the issues raised at the November retreat.

° Involving more kids

  Action taken; Laura will look into Winter Kids program

° Need for more leaders and training for leaders.

Action taken: Peter B. will provide a summary of other chapters requirements            and organize leaders meetings spring and fall.

° Trail maintenance

 Action taken: Peter R. will contact ME. Assoc. of Land Trusts to increase 

 participation

°Web page

 Action taken: Laura asked for photos, and will schedule a website committee   meeting.

° MFI easement

Peter R. reviewed the status of the easement and funds from Land for Maine’s Future. There is opposition from MSEA, MPGA and SAM, and letters of support are needed.

Action taken: Laura will contact Bryan W. on status of LMF hearings and e-mail ExCom on  who-where-what of letters.

8. Wyman Briggs spoke briefly about his background and interests.

Action taken: He was voted Co-Chair of the Paddling Committee.

9. Progress reports.

Peter reported that Bald Mt (lower area) is for sale. 

He will check on the Chapters role in Mahoosuc Land Trust’s purchase of Rumford Whitecap.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 PM.

Submitted 12/18/06 by Evelyn Sawyer, Secretary.

